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Lee, Chris

From: Betty Caldwell <keris8643@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 4:02 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Opposition To The Construction of the Juvenile Facility

At this time. I am strongly opposed to moving the Lincoln Hills Juvenile facility to Milwaukee for the following reasons: 
 
I want to know what is being done to correct the problems at Lincoln Hills Juvenile Facility ?  We do not need these 
problems brought to our neighborhoods.   As it stands now, we have more shortages/problems then we can handle such 
as policemen, firemen and ambulance services to name a few.    
 
It is my understanding that they want the children to be closer to home so that they will have more visitations from their 
families.   Where were their families when they were committing these crimes?  Moving them back to Milwaukee will re-
introduce them to the environment that got them into trouble?  IS THIS WHAT YOU WANT?   Our neighborhoods do not 
want/need this.  Since you are our elective officials, we expect you to have our best interest at  heart.  NOT YOUR 
AGENDA. 
 
Betty Caldwell 
414-979-6801 
 

 You don't often get email from keris8643@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is important 


